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SATURDAY            29th May Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass Cook family 

 19.00 Mass Thanksgiving (B) 

SUNDAY   30th May 

(LS) 09.00 Mass For the people of the Parish 

(LS) 11.00 Mass McCarthy family 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

Ordinary time: week 9 

MONDAY  31st May: 

 Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary.  

(LS) 09.30 Mass Sarah Cotterill 

TUESDAY  1st June: 

 St Justin 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 2nd June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Noreen Bennett 

THURSDAY   3rd June: 

 St Charles Lwanga & Companions 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Thanksgiving (L) 

(LS) 10.15 Midweek meditation  

FRIDAY  4th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Cook family 

 10.00 First Friday Rosary and prayers 

SATURDAY   5th June: 

 St Boniface 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Margaret Feehily + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

BOOKING FOR SUNDAY MASS: please book 

via stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com before 

18.00 on Saturday. Please use this email address for 

booking to attend Mass only. Thank you. 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George Aldridge, 

Ellen Brown, Peggy Gaston, Bridget Gaynor, 

Patrick Moore, Anne McGovern, Paul Reddington, 

Rosa Ruggiero and Fr Ivan Weston. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Roger Game, Alec Hawes, Mary Townsend, Cyril 

Lancaster, Frances Besant, Rosina Cribb, Isabella 

La Touche, Margaret Hardy, Bridget O’Leary, 

Kathleen Mann, Frederick Reid Daisy Wesley, 

Henrietta Lee, David Clancy, Margaret Feehily, 

Rose Bowkis & Joseph Lee. May they rest in peace. 

ALEKSANDER HOFFMANN who received his 

First Holy Communion at Mass last Sunday: may 

he continue to grow in faith. 
National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary Time until 

September please pray for the following intentions: a 

deeper understanding between Christians and Jews; 

those who suffer persecution, oppression and denial of 

human rights; human life; Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

MORE SEATS are now available in church, four 

extra rows upstairs are now in use. For your safety 

we will continue with booking; as far as possible 

we only book one household per row. The only 

exception is when a household is only two people, 

we also add a single person to the row, but that still 

leaves plenty of room for social distancing. 

LEPRA: an international charity working to beat 

leprosy which affects many of the most vulnerable 

people in the world will have an appeal in our 

parish this weekend with a retiring collection to 

support their work. There are gift aid envelopes 

available and posters near both doors. Please sue 

second collection on the card machine for this 

collection. Find out more about them from 

www.lepra.org.uk  
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ST MICHAEL’S DEVELOPMENT: at present 

we are completely stuck waiting for Planning 

Permission from the Local Authority, now more 

than four months late. Pledge forms are available 

in church and on our website for you to make a 

pledge if you can. Please find the form on the 

website by following this link: 
https://www.stmichaelrc.org/development-fund/  
 Thank you to all who have returned the 

pledges, a total of 17 pledges have been returned 

raising a potential £610 per month: 3 one off 

donations totalling £3,150. This is very generous 

response in difficult times: when building work 

starts, I am sure others will support the project. 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday, 6th June. 

There will be a box near each door, for your 

donations. Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries 

as your donation.  

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £37.00 

Huntingdon:  £330.01 

Standing Orders £397.00 

Total   £764.01 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

Retiring collection this weekend for Lepra, please 

see details above. 

The parish collection is taken in the orange buckets 

near both doors, just drop your donation there; 

there is no collection during Mass. Thank you. 

VERY MANY THANKS to the parents of the 

First Communion children in the Polish 

Community who given a donation of £200 to our 

parish. Thank you for your generous support. 

WALKING PILGRIMAGE TO 

WALSINGHAM for young people and young 

adults aged 16 – 30. Come and join a “Covid Safe” 

walking & camping pilgrimage to Walsingham in 

the last week of July. Organised by the Diocesan 

Youth Service & Maria Radio: registration £50 

plus booking fee. See details on boards & at 

www.englandsway.org  

CLEANERS THIS WEEK:  the Polish 

community on Saturday 5th June. Thank you. 

GIFT AID PAYMENTS: some people who have 

signed a gift aid form for the parish are donating to 

us anonymously, by cash in the plate, which means 

we cannot collect the tax for the parish on your 

behalf. Please remember if you have a gift aid with 

us, we must be able to track your gift through 

numbered envelopes or standing order. If you have 

envelopes, please use them; if you need envelopes, 

please ask for them so we can claim tax. 

ROSA RUGGERIO: Dear friends & parishioners 

of St. Michael’s, on behalf of our family, we want 

to say a few words about our mum, Rosa, as we 

know a lot of you are asking about her. It’s 

comforting for us all to know so many people care. 

Rosa still recognises us when we visit, but her mind 

soon wanders & she is easily distracted; she is very 

well cared for and the staff all love her, typical 

Rosa, she loves to help wherever she can. We visit 

regularly on different days, Covid allowing. Rosa 

was 89 on 28th May, please join us in wishing her 

a very happy birthday, with your prayers. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 

God, eternal shepherd, 
who govern your flock with unfailing care 

grant in your boundless fatherly love, 
a pastor for your Church 

who will please you by his holiness, 
and to us show watchful care. 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your Son, 
who lives & reigns with you in the unity of 
the Holy Spirit, God, for ever & ever. Amen 

Our Lady of Walsingham, pray for us 
St Felix, pray for us 

All holy martyrs & saints of East Anglia 
pray for us. 
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